Dear Parents, Carers and Families
2024 is off to a great start!

Students and teachers were very eager to start learning in
their new classes. | hope that your child has settled into
their new class routines and is establishing positive
relationships with their teacher and classmates.

A very warm welcome to our new families.We look forward
to working with you to ensure your child has a successful
year full of learning and fun.

SCHOOL ENGAGEMENT

WHAT'S IN THIS ISSUE:

* School Engagement

* Healthy Harold
Transition Visual Arts Day
Swimming Carnival
Representative Swimmers
Special Awards

Thank you to the parents who attended our last P&C meeting for consultation on our new School

Improvement Plan. We greatly appreciate the community’s feedback. It was wonderful to see so many faces

at our parent information sessions. If you missed the sessions, a copy of our 2024 Information Booklet can

be found on our website. You may also contact the school office for a hard copy, if you would prefer.

HEALTHY HAROLD
Students have had the wonderful

experience of learning about health and

safety in the Healthy Harold van.

"We had to sort the healthy and unhealthy
foods. It was a challenge!" Jacob 1IGW

“I enjoyed learning about the positive and
negative effects of using technology.” Levi
3GP

“I got to hug Healthy Harold. He told me he
loved me."” Halle 4 /5K

YEAR 6 VISUAL ARTS
IMMERSION DAY

Our Year 6 students enjoyed their first
transition to high school day for 2024.
Lake Macquarie High School is our local
high school and provides a full array of
learning opportunities for the students in
our local community. This week our
students were immersed in the visual art
activities that both the high school and
the Museum of Art and Culture /
Yapang have to offer.




SWIMMING CARNIVAL

On Monday 19 February, we held our school
swimming carnival. Students from 3-6, as well
as any year 2 student turning 8 this year,
participated in a day of fun and racing! Many
of our fabulous students were involved in the
competitive events, while others displayed their
skills in 25 metre events and during our novelty
kickboard relay. It was so exciting to see our
students out having an amazing day.

A big thank you to our parent helpers, carnivals
like these do not run without the assistance of
our parents and community members.

Finally, it was just fantastic to see so many
parents and carers in attendance to cheer on
our students.

WEEK 6
Kinder full days
Healthy Harold

WEEK 7
Healthy Harold

Regional Swimming

WEEK 9

Easter Hat Parade
School Photos
WEEK 10
Assembly
Cross Country Carnival

Knockout Soccer

ZONE SWIMMING REPRESENTATIVES

This year we have 8 students representing our school at the

Westlakes PSSA Swimming Carnival.

The 8 students were presented with Booragul Public School
swimming caps at our Week 5 assembly.

We kindly thank our P&C for supplying our students with
these caps.
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